March 17, 2011

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Your firm submitted the only proposal for this project. This proposal has been accepted, and you are hereby invited to contact Paul Beck, CBJ Project Manager, at 586-0882 to begin contract negotiations.

We appreciate your interest in this CBJ project.

Janet Sanbei

Janet Sanbei

Contract Specialist

City & Borough of Juneau

Engineering Department

155 S Seward St

Juneau, AK 99801

(907) 586-0480

(907) 586-4530 fax


